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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO: County Council Members 
 
FROM: Vice-Chairman Dan Tripp 
  
DATE:  April 1, 2021 
 
 
During the Ordinances – First Reading portion of the Regular Council Meeting on 
Tuesday, April 6, 2021, I will be presenting two ordinances for first reading: 
 
1) An ordinance repealing the sewer sub-district consolidations for Berea Public Service 
District; Gantt Fire, Sewer and Police District; Marietta Water, Fire, Sanitation, and Sewer 
District; and Wade Hampton Fire and Sewer District; and to provide for an agreed to 
enlargement of the Metropolitan Sewer Subdistrict boundary in those four districts; and  
 
2) An ordinance repealing the County establishment of the Berea Fire Service Area; Gantt 
Fire Service Area; and Wade Hampton Fire Service Area.   
 
I will request that these ordinances be referred to the appropriate committee. This 
memorandum shall serve as compliance with Council Rule III (B). 
 


